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ATHLETIC DIRECTOR REPORT 

A. Fleming ended our first season with much joy.  All the teams improved.  We had some 
great wins and a few really close losses in both Football and Volleyball. We were invited 
by North Valley coaches and the athletic director to have at least one game on the high 
school home field. We appreciate their support. What fun for the kids!  Our eighth grade 
Football team got to play on the brand new field at Hidden Valley.  They had a great time 
even in the rain and even with a loss.  Our cross country team had a great finish to their 
season.  All of our runners improved their times considerably.  We are proud to say at the 
Championship meet held at South Middle School Ahdra Klingler took first place in the 
eighth grade girl’s competition.   It was exciting to see her at the front of the pack with 
one other girl the whole race.  We have begun our Boys Basketball season this week.  We 
have our first game November 10th.  We have moved up to the Gold league this year for 
both teams. This will be a new challenge for our school. We have some fantastic 
coaching staff and eager, talented kids so we are looking forward to a fun season.  We are 
also beginning the early preparation for Girls Basketball and Wrestling in January.  

 
MIDDLE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL REPORT  

A. We currently have 383 students registered at Fleming Middle school.  
a. 6th - 109 
b. 7th - 133 
c. 8th - 141 

 
STUDENT ACTIVITIES 

A. We hosted our first spirit week October 27th-30th   Our Student Government helped plan 
and support daily dress up activities.  We had twins day, neon day, super hero day and 
Halloween costumes.    

B. Our first dance was held on Oct. 30th with close to 200 students in attendance.   Our 7th 
grade student leaders helped choose school appropriate music.  It was a huge success! 

C. We have Christmas music playing outside and in as our marching band prepares for the 
Grants Pass Christmas parade on December the 6th.    

D. On December 11th, we will have a Beginning Band Concert in our Gym directed by Mr. 
Jerry Wilder.   

E. We have a dance scheduled on December 19th 
F. Our school will participate in the annual local Hoop Shoot the week of December 8th-12th. 

 
EXTRA 

A. N/A 
 

 
 


